
A Postcard to My Family 

by Cody Li 1E 

 

Hi Mum, 

 

I’m having a great winter holiday with my friends in Norway. I am currently writing a postcard to 

you from the hotel. 

 

Yesterday, we went on the Tromsø Cable Car Scenic Tour. At first, I was very scared because it was 

really high, but after a few minutes, I saw an amazing view when I looked back down. There was a 

huge lake beneath the cable car and I could see the entire city. The views were incredible! 

 

Last week, we also went to Stavanger and had marinated lamb chops for dinner. In Stavanger, I could 

see the mountains and the sea. However, there were many people there. When we finally saw the 

views, it was already 6 p.m., so we quickly found a restaurant and tried the famous marinated lamb 

chops. It’s also one of Norway’s three traditional Christmas dishes. Since I had never eaten lamb 

chops before, I wanted to try them, and they were delicious. They were not too salty but full of 

flavour. Tomorrow, we are going to see the Northern Lights. I’m really excited! 

 

I will be returning to Hong Kong next Friday. Could you please pick me up from the airport then? 

Thank you for everything, and I love you so much. 

 

Love, 

Cody 


